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APRIL  2021  NEWSLETTER  -  HAPPY EASTER!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Catholics around the world will be celebrating Easter this coming weekend. Did
you know that the Easter season continues for fifty days until Pentecost? It is
the beginning of a new season of grace and a time of joy and thanksgiving.
During the first week of April, we observe Golden Rule Week. The Golden Rule,
“Do unto others as you would have them do unto you,” was taught by Jesus in
his Sermon on the Mount. When we follow this rule, we are practicing the virtue
of reverence.

This month, we celebrate the virtue of Reverence. Reverence refers to the
proper attitude we should have towards God. Respect is another dimension of
Reverence, and it means to see the other person with new eyes. Our ShareLife
week is in full swing and thank those who have already donated to our online
campaign. Details on how to donate online were sent in an email to parents and
guardians on March 31st and can be found on our website as well.

The third wave of the COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact how we go
about our daily lives. With a rise in Variant of Concern cases around us, it is
important now, more than ever, to follow the protocols put in place by the
school as directed by York Region Public Health. With the warmer days and
April Break ahead, we should not lose sight of the importance of following
protocols outside of school to ensure the safety of all in our community. We will
continue to forge ahead with implementing all COVID-19 protocols and
appreciate your continued support.

On behalf of the entire St. Clare staff, I would like to wish you and your loved
ones a blessed Easter and a safe and restful April Break ahead.

Yours in Catholic Education,
Mr. F. De Bartolo, Principal

http://sce.ycdsb.ca
https://twitter.com/sce_ycdsb


CATHOLIC  COMMUNITIES  OF  FAITH

MONTHLY VIRTUES
Each month, a different Catholic
virtue is highlighted board wide.
Students are encouraged to
demonstrate these attributes in
their daily actions both at school
and at home.

During the month of April, we celebrate the virtue of
Reverence. Daily reflections and classroom
discussions will be centred around this virtue.

SACRAMENTS
Please note that registration forms for First
Communion and Confirmation were due on March
26th. The Sacrament of First Communion will take
place on Saturday, May 15 at 12:30pm and
Confirmation on Wednesday, May 19 at 7pm. St.
Clare of Assisi Parish is offering the following dates
for the Sacrament of Reconciliation:

First Reconciliation for First Communion Students
Saturday, April 24 from 10:30am to 11:00am

Reconciliation for Confirmation Students
Monday, April 26 from 8:00pm to 9:00pm

Reconciliation will take place at St. Clare of Assisi
Parish.

Registration packages are currently available online
only and can be accessed from the board’s website
at www.ycdsb.ca/admissions.

We look forward to welcoming your child into our
school and encourage you to invite your neighbours
and friends who live within our school’s boundaries to
begin the registration process.

WORLD AUTISM AWARENESS
DAY
On April 2nd, people around the
world observed World Autism
Awareness Day. On this day,
people around the world wear blue
as a show of support and to help

raise awareness, increase acceptance and celebrate
our friends on the autism spectrum. St. Clare
participated in Autism Ontario’s Raise the Flag event
on Tuesday, April 6th.

SHARELIFE WEEK @ SCE
At St. Clare CES it is our goal to grow students to
become creative and critical thinkers who integrate
Gospel values into their daily lives so they can
become socially responsible citizens who
demonstrate compassion, resilience, responsibility
and hope. Charitable giving to help people who are
less fortunate is one of the ways we can foster these
values in our students. St. Clare is proud to
announce it will be running a charitable campaign for
ShareLife from April 6 – 9, 2021. Details on how to
donate to our online campaign were emailed to
parents on March 31st, and can be found on our
website. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

APRIL BREAK
School will be closed from Monday, April 12 to
Friday, April 16 for the postponed March Break. Both
in school and online classes will resume on Monday,
April 19. Wishing you a safe and restful break.

http://www.ycdsb.ca/admissions
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